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Member Reasons for Decision or Comments 

Commissioner 
Hawryluk 
 
Commissioner 
Tiedemann 

Reasons for Approval 

 This application aligns with the Westbrook Communities Local 
Area Plan. 
 
Administration is correct that “this site is appropriate for the 
proposed H-GO District as it meets the location criteria 
established in Land Use Bylaw 1P2007, which states H-GO 
‘should only be designated on parcels located within (i) an 
area that supports the development form in an approved Local 
Area Plan as part of the Neighbourhood Connector or 
Neighbourhood Flex Urban Form Categories.’ The subject site 
is located on a parcel that is categorized as a Neighbourhood 
Connector in the Westbrook Local Area Plan” (Attachment 1, 
page 3-4). 
 
The Local Area Plan supports up to four storeys in this 
location; the proposed height is also appropriate (Attachment 
1, page 5). 

 


